Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Clinical Laboratory Personnel
RULE NO.: RULE TITLE:
64B3-3.001: General Requirements of Clinical Laboratory Personnel Training Programs

NOTICE OF CHANGE

Notice is hereby given that the following changes have been made to the proposed rule in accordance with subparagraph 120.54(3)(d)1., F.S., published in Vol. 38 No. 98, December 27, 2012 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The change is in response to written comments submitted by the staff of the Joint Administrative Procedures Committee. The changes are as follows:

1. Subsection (1) of the rule shall now read as follows:

(1) Each clinical laboratory personnel training program, hereinafter referred to as program, shall apply to the board on Form #DH-MQA 3007 (03/13) “Application for Clinical Laboratory Training Program” http://www.flrules.org/Gateway/reference.asp?No=Ref, which is incorporated by reference herein, and pay the fee set forth in subsection 64B3-9.001(3), F.A.C.

2. On page 3, number 6 of incorporated Form #DH-MQA 3007 (03/13), the questions asked pursuant to Section 456.0635, F.S., have been updated to reflect the 2012 changes to that statute.
THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: William Miller, Executive Director, Board of Clinical Laboratory Personnel, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin # C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3257.
